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Happy Friday, I hope you all have a safe and fun long weekend.  
Next week is a shorter week because of the Holiday, you will 
see construction pick back up on Tuesday.  
 
Below is a breakdown of the upcoming work for next week 
and what has been completed so far. As well as some pictures 
for viewing. For more information, please visit the project 
webpage at www.stthomas.ca/talbot 

Work Scheduled for next week: (Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

• Finish the last of the Water Service switch overs (Tuesday) 
• Sidewalk removals - Front door access may be temporarily 

interrupted but will be restored quickly (Tuesday) 
• Site cleanup and preparation for curb (Tuesday/Wednesday) 
• Install Curb (Thursday/Friday) Weather pending 

 

Road Closures and Access: 
- Talbot St. from Mary St to Princess Ave. will be closed to through traffic, 

please follow the posted detour. 
- On street parking within the construction zone is not permitted  
- Front Door access may be interrupted periodically during construction, 

advance notification will be provided prior to any disruption 
 
Construction Safety: 

- Your safety is very important to us. Please respect the work zone 
- Please use caution when using the street or sidewalks near the 

construction limits 
- Maintain a safe distance from any moving equipment, stockpiles or 

trenches 

Example of curb machine placing curb in 
last Phase of Talbot Construction   

Work completed so far:  
(Stage 1 only Mary St. to City Hall) 
 

- Watermain testing completed 
and passed 

- All main line watermain tie ins 
completed 

 
 

 
 
 

Example of how the curb will 
look once completed 


